Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSHIEID)

From: David Stokes [ChiefStokes@annapolis.gov]

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2011 9:30 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 063-B - Stakeholder Comment on the National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health

(NIOSH) Fire Fighter Fatality Investigation and Prevention Program (FFFIPP)-2011

I have reviewed the NIOSH Fire Fighter Fatality Investigation Reports throughout my career. I have found them to be an
invaluable learning tool in preventing firefighter injuries and fatalities. My command staff reviews and discusses a NIOSH
report after each monthly staff meeting. Thanks for doing a great job and making this information available to the fire
service.



